By the numbers

An August analysis
by the Cato Institute,
a libertarian think tank,
using data from multiple sources
reached a similar conclusion [to the
Center for the Study of Hate and
Extremism], finding that since 1992,

219 people have been killed in attacks by
“nationalist and right wing terrorists”;
23 were killed by “left wing terrorists,”

including 13 since the start of 2016.
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